
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on December 11, 2018 
 
 

TO: Mayor and Town Council 
 
FROM: Kirk Blouin, Town Manager 
 

RE: Shore Protection Board Appointments 
 
DATE: December 3, 2018 

 

 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends that the Town Council appoint three members to the Shore Protection Board. 
 
GENERAL INFORMATION 

 

There are four applicants seeking appointment to fill three vacancies. 

 

Kane Baker, James Gavigan, and Reuben Johnson’s terms expire December 31, 2018. All three 

members are eligible for reappointment and all three members have applied for reappointment. 

 

J. Gerfried Mueller has also applied seeking appointment to the Shore Protection Board. 

 

All applicants have submitted proof of residency in the Town of Palm Beach. 

 

Attachments 

 

KWB:cek 

 

cc: H. Paul Brazil, Director of Public Works 

 Robert Weber, Coastal Program Manager 

 Lynne Menniti, Office Assistant II 


